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Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: Navi Dhami 
Sent: 2025/03/06 12:45 PM
To: Jaswal, Gagandeep
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]City File OZS-2024-0062

Hi Gagandeep, in regards to City File OZS-2024-0062, as a resident of , I am 
totally against having any residential condo or townhomes built in our neighbourhood along with any 
further commercial plazas.  Our neighbourhood is already congested and this will just increase this 
and cause further frustration for the existing residents.  In addition, traffic on Countryside is a 
nightmare as you already have many erratic and dangerous drivers.  By adding condos and 
townhomes we are just going to make this issue even worse. 
 
I authorize you to publish my comment above. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Navdeep Dhami 

 
 
> On Mar 6, 2025, at 12:15 PM, Jaswal, Gagandeep <Gagandeep.Jaswal@brampton.ca> wrote: 
>  
> If you choose not to speak, you can submit written correspondence - this also requires for your 
written submission to be emailed to me by 4:30 p.m. Tuesday March 11, 2025  in order to be included 
in the agenda. Your personal information (name, phone number, home address) will be removed. 
Please also include authorization to publish your written comments as part of the meeting agenda. 
 


